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Albany- Senator Mike Nozzolio was shadowed today at the State Capitol by Peter Henry
of Geneva.  Peter is a senior at Geneva High School and visited Albany as part of the 10th
Annual Students Inside Albany conference, sponsored by the League of Women Voters of
New York State Education Foundation, Inc. The program is designed to increase high
school students’ awareness of their responsibility in representative government and provide
the tools necessary for meeting that responsibility.


